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I have been a CASA in Salem for about the last seven years. I've seen heartbreaking 

stories of children who have been abused or neglected by their parents.  I have spent 

many many volunteer hours researching their situations  and advocating for them in 

written and oral testimony in judicial court.  I know first hand that the CASA program 

has improved the lives of the children whom I have been privileged to represent.  

CASA programs continually show that they improve outcomes for these children, 

thereby reducing future problems for the children.   


